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What is BRIDGE

NEWSLETTER

Works Monday - Thursday.
Jaimie helps support
students in the classroom
and does the admin tasks. 

Meet the team

Michelle - Manager
Works Monday, Wednesday,
Thursday & Friday. 
Michelle will be teaching
Science, Photography & Art.

Alice - Youth Worker
Works Monday-Friday. 
Alice works to support
students and help them
overcome barriers.

Brett - Teacher
Works Monday, Tuesday & Friday.
Brett will be teaching Literacy,
Numeracy, HASS & Aspirations.

Dave - Teacher/Manager
Works Monday & Thursday as a
teacher and Tuesday as the Manager. 
Dave will be teaching PE, Tech &
Relationships.

Jaimie - SSO/Admin Teagan - SSO
Works Monday, Wednesday
& Friday.
Teagan helps to support
students in the classroom. 
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Wha’ts On.....
Staff attended Training in
Adelaide on Friday 24th January.

BRIDGE will be closed to students
on Tuesday 28th January and
Monday 3rd February as staff will
be in online training.

First Cohort of students will begin
week 4 on Monday 17th February.
Please speak to Bridge staff or
PLHS if you would like to refer a
student.

BRIDGE is a 10 week intensive program that
has a maximum of 15 students per cohort.

The teaching team deliver programs
aligned to the Australian Curriculum and

students are able to be involved in the
designing of activities such as

photography, cooking, music and arts.
BRIDGE is a predictable, calm and safe

learning environment. Following the
student’s placement in BRIDGE staff will
continue to provide ongoing support to
ensure a positive educational pathway. 


